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                              October 14, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Brenda Erdoes, Legislative Counsel 
 
C/o Debra. Corp 
Legislative Counsel Bureau (LCB), Legal Division 
401 South Carson Street 
Carson City, Nevada 89701-4747 
 
R126-10: Air Pollution Control Permitting Provisions Applicable to State 
Implementation Plan (ASIP): 
 
Dear Ms. Corp: 
 
Attached is a permanent regulation referenced above that was adopted by 
the State Environmental Commission (SEC) on October 5th 2010. Also 
attached is the filing statement required by NRS 233B.066 and the SEC 
form for filing administrative regulations with the Secretary of State. 
 
In this regulation the Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 
proposed to amend four sections in the permitting provisions of NAC 445B. 
The amendments are in response to U.S. EPA comments on the 
approvability of the agency's air pollution control permitting provisions 
into the applicable State Implementation Plan. The amendments align 
state regulations with the federal Clean Air Act and U.S. EPA rule 
requirements. 
 
Special Note: The SEC adopted a revision to the LCB draft of July 21, 
2010 in section 4 of the regulation. The change appears in green in the 
attached file and was made in response to comments from the regulated 
industry. 
 
More information about this regulation such as workshop notices and 
related background information is available on the SEC website at:  
http://sec.nv.gov/main/hearing_1010.htm  
 
The contact person for this regulation is Ms. Adele Malone at 687-9356. If 
you have any questions about these documents please contact me at 687-
9308. 
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Sincerely, 
 
John B. Walker 
Executive Secretary 
 
JBW 
Enclosure 
ecc: Rose Marie Reynolds, Deputy Attorney General 
       Colleen Cripps, Acting Administrator 
       Mike Elges, NDEP/BAPC 
       Greg Remer, NDEP/BAQP 
            

   

 


